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Al‑Anon launches podcasts to help families

For the first time, Al‑Anon Family Groups are offering podcasts to families and friends of people who have a drinking problem, according to Nicolette Stephens, Information Analyst for Al‑Anon’s World Service Office.  The podcasts entitled “First Steps to Al‑Anon Recovery” are available as a public service at www.Al-AnonFamilyGroups.org.  

Stephens said, “We hope podcasts will give people in the [name of local community] area a private and easy way to see what Al‑Anon has to offer.”  The series of six podcasts is available by free subscription.  For more information about local Al‑Anon Family Groups, please call [local meeting information number].

The first of six podcasts contains confidential conversations with anonymous family members who explain why they needed help to deal with a loved one’s drinking.  Stephens noted, “These anonymous and confidential messages can benefit anyone who has been affected by a loved one’s drinking.”

Stephens pointed out, “Sometimes it is easy to see what alcohol does to the drinker.  It can be more difficult to realize the impact someone’s drinking is having on you and the rest of your family.”  Anyone who has been affected by someone else’s drinking is welcome at Al‑Anon Family Groups.  Over 15,000 local groups meet every week throughout the U.S. and Canada.  

Since 1951 Al‑Anon Family Groups have helped families and friends of people who have a drinking problem.  Meeting information throughout the U.S. and Canada is available at www.Al-AnonFamilyGroups.org or by calling toll free during business hours, ET, 1-888-4AL‑ANON (1-888-425-2666).

